Lisa Driscoll

From: Mike Schmidt <mdschmidty20@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2021 10:03 PM

To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: East Contra Costa Fire

| noticed a post on Nextdoor and wanted to comment. A large portion of Measure X money should be allocated for East
Contra Costa Fire. Their funding needs to be supplemented. The Measure was sold to the public as money that would
increase our fire protection in Eastern Contra Costa.

Michael Schmidt
Brentwood

Sent from my iPhone



